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In presenting this eighth annual report of the Y. 
L. M. S., we feel very grateful to Dean Carmichael 
and other friends for the means they have placed at 

disposal, which have been sufficient for all our 
needs The membership list was below that of last 

but much interest in the work was shown by the

our

year,
young ladies, and the average attendance at the 
meetings was very good, notwithstanding the illness 
which prevailed in the city for a time.

held every Monday from November 4th to 
Six bales of clothing and other useful

Meetings
were
March 24th.
articles were sent to missionaries in our own diocese. 
$10.00 were given to Mrs. Dawson, who had kindly 
collected to pay for the laying down of pipes, pump, 
etc., for one of our missionaries, 
to the Rev. Mr. Renison, Algoma, to help to rebuild 
his parsonage, which had been destroyed by fire last

S50.00 were sent

November.
As this is the only missionary society in connection 

with St. George’s Church associated with Woman’s 
Work, all moneys for missionary purposes are passed 
through our books. The sum of $20.00 was handed 
to us from the Sunday School for Miss Ling’s work ; 
also $42.00 from members of the congregation for 
Canon O’Meara, for Rupert’s Land Mission.

During the winter, the members of the Society 
collected over $50 to provide a library for the 
women’s wards in the General Hospital. Over 150
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